
Term 5 – Squirrel 
Class

Famous Queens

English

We will be using the story ‘The Queen’s Knickers’ to do 
descriptive writing using adjectives. We will learn how to use 
‘but’ and ‘because’ to extend our sentences, while continuing 
to practice using ‘and’ to add extra detail.

We will then be writing our own persuasive adverts to 
convince people to buy the knickers. 

We will also be reading and discussing the story of ‘Jack and 
the Beanstalk’ during story time.

Computing – Word Processing

In computing we will be learning about word 
processing using Microsoft Word. We will learn how 
to create text boxes and how to change the size, 
colour and font of text.

Topic – History

We will be exploring famous Queens through history.  
We will start with the Tudor Queen Elizabeth I, 
followed by the Victorian era and our latest Queen 
Elizabeth II. We will think about the difference 
between the eras of these queens as well as they 
impact they each had on our country. We will be 
learning what a monarch is and what their role 
involves.

Maths

For details about our Maths 
learning this term, please 
explore our Maths Medium 
Term Plan.

PE – Tennis and Athletics
In Tennis we will have an introduction to using a 

racket to move a ball. In Indoor PE we will be 

doing Indoor Athletics which includes different 

ways to jump.

PSHE - Relationships 

We will be exploring different 
relationships including family and 
friendships. We will be thinking 
about how we can be a friend to 
ourselves and how to make sure we 
have healthy friendships. We will 
also be looking at different types 
of families.

RE- Islam

We will be asking the question ‘How do some 
Muslims show Allah is compassionate and merciful?’ 
We will learn about some key Muslim practices and 
about the Muslim holy text and holy building.

Science – My Body

We will be exploring our senses of touch, taste 
smell, sight and sound and how they are linked to 
different parts of our body. We will carry out some 
experiments to test our senses!

Art

This term we will be exploring the abstract artwork 
of Wassily Kandinski.  We will be painting our own 
Kandinski trees. We will explore mixing colours and 
using complementary colours. 


